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Exciting possibilities for General Practitioners in Australia

We are pleased to inform you about the growing number of opportunities for Western
European and UK GPs in Australia. If you are looking for an adventurous career
abroad, Australia might appeal to your likings. We offer attractive positions in and
around cities like Adelaide and Brisbane. In addition, we offer roles at more rural
areas. Opportunities exist for both experienced and recently qualified GPs. We can
look for a practice meeting your specific wishes and preferences. If you are
interested to find out whether there is a position matching your wishes, then please

get in touch with one of our recruitment consultants.

Kind regards,
The MMedical Team

IELTS-Training

From January 2017 and onwards,
MMedical will offer training
programmes to help you preparing for
the IELTS academic exam. Passing the
IELTS with sufficient results is a
prerequisite to successfully register
with the medical board at any English
speaking country. By adjusting the
actual programme to your specific
needs, the course will proof to be a
great preparation for the four parts of
the exam: reading, writing, speaking
and listening.

S
Doctors to the UK

By expanding our network in the UK,
MMedical is now able to offer a larger
number of both temporary and
permanent positions around England.
In some positions, the possibility exists
to work on part time basis and thereby
combining the offered positions your
current employment. Get in touch with
one of our recruitment consultants to
find out whether there is a position
matching your preferences.
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